
Invitation for Bids (IFB)
NOTICE IS  HEREBY GIVEN
that  specifications  and
documents  for  furnishing  all
labor  and  materials  and
professional consulting and/or
construction services for the
following project titled:

2023 PDVFC Site
Enhancement – Project
Number 22-GEDTF-200

The project involves multiple
projects:  brick  pointing,  new
security  camera  system,
replacement  led  sign,
replacement  garage  doors,
engineering draft for building
reconfiguration/expansion.
Each  project  may  be  bid
individually  or  any
combination  of  all  five
projects.  The  fire  station  is
located  at  1391  Duncan
Avenue  in  the  Town  of
McCandless.   Please  contact
Lou Flores, President, via the
following fire company email
address:
pdvfctech@gmail.com  to
arrange a site visit.
BIDS FOR ALL PROJECTS WILL

BE RECEIVED until 5PM on
04/5/2024.

Bids will be publicly opened at
1  pm  on  04/8/2024  at  the
Peebles District Volunteer Fire
Company  offices,  front  bay
doors,  at  the  location
indicated  above.  Compliance
is  required  with  the
Pennsylvania Prevailing Wage
Act of 1961, P.L. 987, No. 442;
Title  VI  and other  applicable
provisions of the Civil  Rights
Act of 1964; the Department
of  Labor  Equal  Opportunity
Clause  (41  CFR  60  –  1.4),
Executive  Order  11625
(Utilization  of  Minority
Business  Enterprise),
Executive  Order  12138
(Utilization of Female Business
Enterprise),  in  compliance
with  Section  504  of
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and
Americans  with  Disabilities
Act  of  1990;  the  Allegheny
County  MBE/WBE  Program
enacted July, 1981, which sets
forth  goals  of  13%  Minority
and  2%  Female  Business
Enterprise; and the Allegheny
County  Ordinance  #6867-12,
setting forth goals of 5 percent
Veteran-Owned  Small
Businesses.   If  there  are
additional  questions,  please
contact  Lou  Flores  of  the
PDVFC  at  the  above  listed
e-mail address.


